
      

 

 

Brough Primary School 

Springfield Avenue  

Brough 

E.Yorkshire 

HU15 1AE 

Telephone: (01482) 667352 

Email: brough.primary@eastriding.gov.uk 

Web: www.broughprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs H Shepherdson 

29th April 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We are pleased to inform you that our EYFS trip this year will be on Wednesday 4th June 2025.  We will be 
partaking in a Forest School trip to support our final half term theme: ‘I wonder what is in the garden?’.  This 
will provide us with opportunities for den building, fire lighting, natural paint crafts, hammock making, wildlife 
activities and much more! The session will be run by a team from Rewilding Youth Outdoor Education at East 
Hull Community Farm. 

The overall cost of the visit including coach travel will be £23.50 per child.  Please make your payment through 
the Arbor app and give consent for your child to go on the visit.  In addition, could you please make sure that 
the school has up-to-date medical details for your child. 

We would like the children to arrive at school at their normal start time on the morning of 4th June.  We will 
return to school on the coach for the end of the school day and you will pick up your child at 3.30pm from the 
EYFS door as normal. 

The school can provide a healthy packed lunch for the children or you have the option to provide your own 
packed lunch.  Please indicate on the slip below and return to school by Friday 9th May 2025.  The children 
should wear trainers and appropriate clothing that is okay to get dirty! Please be aware that a waterproof jacket 
may be necessary.  If the weather is hot, please also apply sun-cream before school. 

In order for the trip to go ahead, please make your payment via the Arbor app by Friday 16th May 2025 so that 
we can confirm numbers.  If you do not wish your child to attend the trip, please advise the office as soon as 
possible.  If you have any financial concerns regarding the payment, please contact Mrs Shepherdson. 

This environmental session is a rich first-hand experience through which the children will be invited to 
participate in self-directed and adult initiated nature connection activities in a safe space where they can 
explore, immerse themselves and learn about the natural space around them. It will be a fantastic experience! 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Skilleter  
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EYFS Forest Schools Trip – Wednesday 4th June 2025 

 

Name of Child ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

I would like the school to provide a packed lunch / I will provide my own packed lunch (please delete as 
appropriate)  

 

School Packed Lunch – Ham Sandwich   

 

School Packed Lunch – Cheese Sandwich 

 

 

 


